Elgin Turners

Issue 10 112 Villa St. Elgin, IL 60120 (847) 697-4431 www.elgin-turners.org

October 2016

A Message from Bill Genz, President

Hello Turners,

I would like to begin with thanking everyone that volunteered their time at the Softball Tournament. Without all the volunteers, it would not have been a success.

With that being said, as Fall starts we have quite a few things that will be going on at the club. We will have another 3 on 3 Basketball Tournament on Saturday October 22nd, please let me know if you have interest on entering a team. We will have a Halloween Party for our Membership on October 29th, our 1450 Dinner is returning on November 5th and our annual Turkey Raffle will be on Saturday November 12th.

Hope all is well! Bill Genz

A Message from Jack Bucaro- Bar Trustee:

Just a reminder about new club hours. We're open on Sunday's for early Bear's games. Please see attached calendar.

I'm also looking for donations for liquor baskets for our annual Turkey Raffle. You can drop off your donations with the club manager during club hours. Thank you in advance for the donations.

A Message from Randy Ruhl- Vice President: Gutten Tag Fellow Turners,

This will be a very busy month at the Elgin Turners, but before I get into all that is going on this month I want to start with last month.

We held our annual softball tournament last month and it was a resounding success. I want to thank everyone who helped out to make it the success it was. I do want to send out a big Turner thank you to open person specifically, Pam Elste. Without her help we never would of gotten the setup of the grill off the ground. Certain items we needed where "lost" in transport and she graciously got the items we needed to get going and get through the weekend. So once again thank you Pam.

Now on to October, the Oktoberfest scheduled for the 1st is unfortunately canceled, but we have several new things going on this month to replace it.

On October 13th we will be having a Schnitzel dinner from 5 to 8.

October 23rd will be the annual children's Halloween party from 1 to 3. If you are planning to attend, please call the club and let us know how many kids you are bringing by October 15th. And finally October 29th will be our first ever Halloween party, we will have drink specials, raffles and costume contests.

We do have 1450 tickets on sale now down at the bar so be sure to stop by and pick yours up today, the dinner will be on November 5th with Prime Rib followed by drawings and dancing all for \$50.00 per couple.

So come on down this month and spread a little Gemutlichkeit.

Gut Heil, Randy W. Ruhl

October 2016							
Sun	Mon	Tue	Wed	Thu	Fri	Sat	
						CLUB OPEN 11-5 Guest Bartender	
CLUB OPEN 11-6	3 CLUB OPEN	Spin the Wheel Night! Taco Tuesday \$.40 Wings!	5 Burgers	6 Open Grill	7 FISH FRY Served 5 – 8 pm	8 CLUB OPEN 11-5 Guest Bartender	
9 CLUB OPEN 11-6	CLUB OPEN	Spin the Wheel Night! Taco Tuesday \$.40 Wings!	12 Burgers	Open Grill	FISH FRY Served 5 – 8 pm	15 CLUB OPEN 11-5 Guest Bartender	
CLUB OPEN 11-6	17 CLUB OPEN Membership Meeting 7 pm	Spin the Wheel Night! Taco Tuesday \$.40 Wings!	19 Burgers	Open Grill	21 FISH FRY Served 5 – 8 pm	22 CLUB OPEN 11-5 Guest Bartender	
CLUB OPEN 8-3 Beer Sausage 9-Noon	CLUB OPEN	Spin the Wheel Night! Taco Tuesday \$.40 Wings!	26 Burgers	Open Grill	28 FISH FRY Served 5 – 8 pm	CLUB OPEN 11-5 Guest Bartender	
30 CLUB OPEN 8-3 Family Breakfast Served 9-Noon	CLUB OPEN						

Bill Mroczkowski 10/2, Craig Benthusen 10/7, Robert Kraft 10/8, Bonnie Haney 10/9, George Gockman 10/12, Frank Warga 10/14, Randall Gunderson 10/16, Joseph Mueller 10/16, David Williams 10/18, Lydia Hodor 10/19, Susan Reed 10/20, Sharol Holstein 10/26, Sharon Kothe 10/26, Gregory Klemm 10/29, Valerie Carino 10/30